
September 16, 2022

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Certification of Sufficient Standards-Aligned

Textbooks and/or Instructional Materials

TO: The above members of the Board of Education of the San Diego Unified School
District, the public, and those San Diego radio stations, television stations, digital
media, and newspapers of general circulation that have requested in writing notice of
meetings of said board.

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at the regular meeting of the Board of Education of
the San Diego Unified School District, scheduled for Tuesday, October 11, 2022,
beginning at 5:00 p.m., with the open, public session in the Eugene Brucker Education
Center auditorium, the following item will be heard by the board no earlier than 5:30
p.m.:

Public Hearing and Resolution in the Matter of Certification of Sufficient
Standards-Aligned Textbooks and/or Instructional Materials for the 2022-23 school
year, pursuant to Education Code section 60119.
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